## WYCHWOOD BOYS AND GIRLS FOOTBALL CLUB

Once again the Football season is approaching! We held trials in July and it was nice to see a few new faces come along. It is still not too late to join in and if you are interested in playing football give me a call and I will let you know where and when your age group trains. We welcome girls between 8 - 16 years old and boys 6 - 16 years old.

Our AGM has just passed and we would like to thank Bob Burlton and Mike Harrop for all the hard work they have done on the committee and also in running last seasons Under 13's. One way we would like to raise funds this year is to ask anyone who is interested in Football and would like to support the young people in the area by becoming a Patron of the Club. We would ask for a donation (minimum of £10) and in return we would list Patrons in Club Newsletters, any programmes used in fundraising events and local publications.

We will keep you in touch with how teams are doing and any events we have coming up. If you would be interested in supporting us in this way please let me know. If you are ever passing when you see a game on Milton or Shipton pitch, please come over and cheer us on.

We are the ones in the Claret and Blue!

Julie Hemming, Secretary, 0993 830076

## 

The Concert at Kingham Hill School on June 5th was a great success. A packed house heard Richard Stilgoe at his brilliant best. Soloists Ian and Stephen Barratt and Mary Hedges were in excellent voice and the choir rose to the occasion splendidly. A marvellous sunny evening added to the enjoyment. As a result, the Wychwood singers were able to donate £590 to each of two charities benefiting - Guideposts and Hearing Dogs for the Deaf.

Our thanks are due to everyone who contributed in any way to this great occasion; a particular word of thanks to Kingham Hill School for their help and support.

Rehearsals start again on Thursday, September 9th. Concerts planned include the usual Carol Concert at Milton Church at Christmas, a charity concert at Chipping Campden and a special concert in celebration of the choirs 10th anniversary. We are always pleased to welcome new singers.

Contact me on 830050 Dennis J. Iles